
 
   
  

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ODESSA AND PERMIAN HIGH 
SCHOOL THEATRE STUDENTS OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO 

BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA 
 
The Odessa & Permian High School Theatre programs are requesting to travel to 
Bloomington, IN, from June 18-23, 2023.  Due to their success at the Texas Thespians 
contest, these students have qualified for the International Thespians Festival 2023.  
This national contest allows the students to expand their knowledge through workshops, 
experience performances, and showcase their abilities through competitions.  The 
group will consist of approximately 7 students and 3 chaperones. Preliminary cost 
projections are $2,000 per participant.  The district will be paying a majority of the 
expenses, including transportation, lodging, and meals.   
 


